ANNOUNCEMENT 3-12-20

PTSA FUN RUN:

Do you want to run, jump, bounce, get wet, and win some cool prizes? The PTSA Leopard Family Obstacle Run is Friday, March 20th after school!! If you register by this Friday, March 13th, you will receive a FREE t-shirt. You won't want to miss out on all the fun so make sure you sign up!!!

HEALTHY HABITS:

- Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds. If soap and water are not available, use an alcohol-based hand sanitizer.
- Avoid touching your eyes, nose and mouth with unwashed hands.
- Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue and then throw the tissue in the trash, or cover your cough/sneeze with your sleeve.

MORNING REMINDERS:

In the mornings, the front office is only open for students who have business in the office. All students need to enter the school through the open gates by the gym or tennis court.

WEB MEETING

Are you interested in being in Leadership for your elective next year? Pick up an application packet in the counseling office. All application forms are due next Friday, March 20th to Mrs. Farrar in the counseling office. Make sure to pass out your recommendation forms with plenty of time for your teachers to fill them out and submit them!